MOST URGENT

No. 8-25/2006-Tw/ ¢24
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION

Directorate of Tribal Welfare
i kdk

7h
Port Blair, dated the 2% July , 2011

...............................

Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference to this Directorate
letter No. 8‘25/2006~TW/252, dt 15.3.2011 on the subject cited
above and to say that the requisite report in prescribed
proforma is not yet received from your office till date.

It is, therefore, requested that the requisite
information in respect of your department in the enclosed
proforma may kindly be furnished to this Directorate at the
earliest.

Yours faithfully,

G

Assistant Commissioner (TW)
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